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Product EOL Announcement 

 

KAVX 

 

This letter is to announce the discontinuation of production of the following 1210 ceramic 

capacitor.  

(1210 size / Cap value 22uF/ K tol / 16V/ X5R/ STD Q) 

(1210 size / Cap value 22uF/ M tol / 16V/ X5R/ STD Q) 

(1210 size / Cap value 22uF/ K tol / 10V/ X5R/ STD Q) 

(1210 size / Cap value 22uF/ M tol / 10V/ X5R/ STD Q) 

 

EOL Item 

CM32X5R226K16AT 

CM32X5R226M16AT 

CM32X5R226M10AT 

CM32X5R226K10AT 

 

EOL schedule  

LTB: 23th Feb 2023 

 

Reason of EOL  

We have decided to discontinue due to aged deterioration of the device. Kyocera intends to 

concentrate on the development of downsizing and high cap value items. Kyocera would 

like to continue the business on a continuous basis. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

23th August, 2022 

KYOCERA Corporation 


